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Coronavirus (COVID-19) and Workers' Compensation

In follow up to our three, state-based alerts on Coronavirus (COVID-19) and related workers’ compensation 
issues, please join our attorneys as they present the latest information regarding COVID-19 and how the 
virus could impact employers and carriers workers’ compensation obligations in Pennsylvania, New Jersey 
and Delaware. Click on the video link below to view now, and stay tuned for continuous updates as this 
quickly changing situation develops. 


